GRO-C

Mrs [Maureen Murphy

1* February 2005

EDDIE O'HARA M.P.
(Knowsley South)

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

- Dear Mrs Murphy

Re: Article in the Sunday Herald
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“Westminster:
Tel: 0207219 4538/ 5232

~Tel: 0151 489 8021
 Fax: 0151 449 3873

Fax: 0207219 4952
Constituency:

Thank you for your letter dated 25" January 2005 with which you cnclosed the article ‘\
“NHS knew blood for transfusions was contaminated with hepatitis...” in the Sunday
* Herald on the 23" of January 2005. It reinforces my view which you well kxmw that

the treatment of this issue has been wrong ﬁom beginning to end.

1 have forwarded the-article to the chalrman 0f our Group Mwhaﬂ Connarty MP who
- you perhaps know is a Scot, and to (Lord) Alf Morris to consider how we mtght

respond to it. I am grateful to you for drawmg my attention to it.
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